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Top DEP Stories 
   
Tribune-Review: Code Orange air quality warning declared for Mon Valley 
https://triblive.com/local/code-orange-air-quality-warning-declared-for-mon-valley/  
 
Mentions   
 
Times Leader: Duryea residents seek Luzerne County’s aid on Copart site 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/1605631/duryea-residents-seek-luzerne-countys-aid-on-copart-
site 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Shell plant receives 3 notice of violations in April 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2023/04/12/shell-petrochemical-plant-dep-
violations.html  
 
Train Derailment 
 
New Castle News: Blackhawk suing Norfolk Southern over derailment 
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/blackhawk-suing-norfolk-southern-over-
derailment/article_4ec40df2-d875-11ed-9c2a-23231d6bb7f7.html 
 
Air 
 
Meadville Tribune: Officials urge outdoor burning caution due to dry conditions 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/officials-urge-outdoor-burning-caution-due-to-dry-
conditions/article_00070356-d882-11ed-84ca-e7d89a6f9185.html 
 
WITF: Why the U.S. is seeking the toughest-ever rules for vehicle emissions 
https://www.witf.org/2023/04/12/new-us-vehicle-emissions-standards/ 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Biden to remake U.S. auto industry with toughest emissions limits ever 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/nation-world/biden-auto-emissions-limits-proposal-20230413.html 
 
KDKA: Shell working to eliminate order from Beaver Co. cracker plant 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/shell-working-to-eliminate-order-from-beaver-co-cracker-
plant/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Hot times are here for the Philly region. Is nature skipping another season? 
https://www.inquirer.com/weather/philadelphia-weather-forecast-heat-new-jersey-wildfires-
20230412.html 
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Conservation and Recreation 
 
Daily Item: Snyder County receives several bids for Faylor Park improvements 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/snyder-county-receives-several-bids-for-faylor-park-
improvements/article_4afc315e-d8ac-11ed-9a7b-c367206238be.html  
 
Free Press-Courier: Bids awarded for southern half of connector trail 
https://www.tiogapublishing.com/the_wellsboro_mansfield_gazette/news/local/bids-awarded-for-
southern-half-of-connector-trail/article_d9830144-d895-11ed-afb1-cb1c238cd9c1.html  
 
Bradford Era: Allegheny National Forest Centennial GeoTrail project underway 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/allegheny-national-forest-centennial-geotrail-project-
underway/article_c73d6eac-f237-55be-b85b-930130558af3.html 
 
Times Observer: Chapman volunteers receive statewide recognition 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2023/04/chapman-volunteers-receive-statewide-
recognition/ 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: 21 Philly-area farmers markets are opening for the season. Find one near you. 
https://www.inquirer.com/how-to-philly/farmers-markets-philly-south-jersey-csa-near-me-
20230412.html 
 
Philadelphia Business Journal: Listing for former Water World site in Phoenixville doubles to 55 acres, 
looks to attract homebuilder 
https://www.bizjournals.com/philadelphia/news/2023/04/12/phoenixville-water-world-site-55-
acres.html 
 
Philadelphia Business Journal: Premier League soccer tournament coming to Philadelphia this summer  
https://www.bizjournals.com/philadelphia/news/2023/04/11/premier-league-tournament-lincoln-
financial-field.html 
 
WHYY: Cherry Blossom Festival, Slow Art Day, Festival of Colors in this week’s ‘Things To Do’ 
https://whyy.org/articles/things-to-do-cherry-blossom-festival-slow-art-day-festival-of-colors/ 
 
The Reporter: PHOTOS: Temps in 80s drive Montgomery County residents outdoors 
https://www.thereporteronline.com/2023/04/12/temps-in-80s-drive-montgomery-county-residents-
outdoors/ 
 
CBS News: Residents getting outside more on stretch of beautiful, warm days 
https://www.cbsnews.com/philadelphia/news/residents-getting-outside-more-on-stretch-of-beautiful-
warm-days/ 
 
Next Pittsburgh: Here’s how the city plans to revitalize Westinghouse Park  
https://nextpittsburgh.com/city-design/heres-how-the-city-plans-to-revitalize-westinghouse-park/  
 
Tribune-Review: West Penn Power volunteers distributing trees in Jeannette 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/west-penn-power-volunteers-distributing-trees-in-jeannette/ 
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Energy 
 
LehighValley Live: Pa. not just a fossil fuel state: 67 examples of clean energy including Crayola, 
nonprofit office 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/news/2023/04/pa-not-just-a-fossil-fuel-state-67-examples-of-clean-
energy-including-crayola-nonprofit-office.html 
 
CBS21: Proposed dam project could sink dozens of York County homes 
https://local21news.com/news/local/proposed-dam-project-could-sink-dozens-of-york-county-homes# 
 
Daily Times/Delco Times: Penn Environment unveils interactive map of clean energy projects across Pa. 
https://www.delcotimes.com/2023/04/12/pennenvironment-unveils-interactive-map-of-clean-energy-
projects-across-pa/ 
  
Beaver County Radio: Ambridge Grant Funding received for several projects, including EV charging 
station 
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/ambridge-grant-funding-received-for-several-projects-including-
ev-charging-station/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Stiff EPA emission limits to boost U.S. electric vehicle sales 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/money/2023/04/12/epa-biden-electric-vehicle-climate-
change/stories/202304130043 
 
Bloomberg: Solar, Wind and Battery Projects Throng US Grid Connection Queue 
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2023-04-13/solar-dwarfs-coal-on-wait-list-to-hook-up-to-
us-power-grid?leadSource=uverify%20wall 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Leader-Enterprise: Austin reviews blighted properties, ATV concerns 
https://www.tiogapublishing.com/potter_leader_enterprise/news/local/austin-reviews-blighted-
properties-atv-concerns/article_f7745544-d6f2-11ed-8354-53036935e7d9.html  
 
WICU-TV: Demolition Continues at Former Erie Malleable Iron Property 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/48707804/demolition-continues-at-former-erie-malleable-iron-
property 
 
WHYY: Philly mayoral candidates target vacant land for affordable housing 
https://whyy.org/articles/philadelphia-mayor-election-affordable-housing-vacant-land/ 
 
Mining 
 
Standard Speaker:  Firefighters stop set blaze on Kline Twp. mine reclamation land 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/firefighters-stop-set-blaze-on-kline-twp-mine-reclamation-
land/article_b5726324-d8b8-53de-a301-5810149634a7.html 
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Post-Gazette: Why Westmoreland County has been the canary in our coal mine for 250 years 
https://www.post-gazette.com/ae/art-architecture/2023/04/13/westmoreland-250-exhibit-county-
historical-society/stories/202304060132  
 
Oil and Gas  
 
WHY: The EPA says Americans could save $1 trillion on gas under its auto emissions plan 
https://whyy.org/npr_story_post/epa-projects-1-trillion-savings-gas-new-emissions-plan/ 
  
WPXI: Gas prices on the rise in Pittsburgh region, across US 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/gas-prices-rise-pittsburgh-region-across-
us/SHTYQTHIHZCX5K2UA2VDZTBEEE/  
 
Waste 
 
Pennlive: PPL will give its customers $10 for recycling an old air conditioner on April 15. Here’s how. 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2023/04/ppl-will-give-its-customers-10-for-recycling-an-old-air-
conditioner-on-april-15-heres-how.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: PPL to host appliance recycling event at HACC Saturday 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/ppl-to-host-appliance-recycling-event-at-hacc-
saturday/article_59efdb12-d93c-11ed-b3aa-4752c90991ca.html 
 
FOX43: PPL hosting small appliance recycling event in Harrisburg this Saturday 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/local/ppl-small-appliance-recycling-harrisburg/521-03fd8690-
5d5f-4bd5-8c84-75c3cddf04fb 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Jeff Brown drew criticism for his debate comments about trash. What is Philly’s 
role in Chester’s controversial incinerator? 
https://www.inquirer.com/politics/election/jeff-brown-mayor-chester-trash-philadelphia-covanta-
20230412.html 
 
Daily Courier: Municipal authority, city looking at trash collection plan  
https://www.dailycourier.com/news/municipal-authority-city-looking-at-trash-collection-
plan/article_43accba8-d96e-11ed-beb8-a77d7d49a6f0.html  
 
Water 
 
Sun-Gazette: Loyalsock water main breakage fixed 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/2023/04/loyalsock-water-main-breakage-fixed/  
 
Daily Review: Federal funds allocated to improve Pennsylvania’s drinking water, infrastructure 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/federal-funds-allocated-to-improve-pennsylvania-s-
drinking-water-infrastructure/article_91e10188-0af9-581b-a72c-c15e88f9d05a.html  
 
Times Leader: Solomon Creek flood map revision project could aid WB, Hanover Twp. property owners 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/1605619/solomon-creek-flood-map-revision-project-could-aid-wb-
hanover-twp-property-owners 
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New Castle News: Sanitation Authority awards bid for Lutton Street sewer project 
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/sanitation-authority-awards-bid-for-lutton-street-
sewer-project/article_967e4e40-d89e-11ed-a967-77fabfc2f01e.html 
 
Record-Argus: Water authority votes to sell plant to Aqua for $18M 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/water-authority-votes-to-sell-plant-to-aqua-for-18m/ 
 
Lebtown.com: City of Lebanon Authority, Cornwall Borough trade words over rate increase 
https://lebtown.com/2023/04/13/city-of-lebanon-authority-cornwall-borough-trade-words-over-rate-
increase/ 
 
WTAJ: Altoona Water Authority addresses concerns on lead water pipes 
https://www.wtaj.com/news/local-news/altoona-water-authority-addresses-concerns-on-lead-water-
pipes/ 
 
Sanatoga Post: Routine Water Tests Under Way At Spring-Ford Schools  
https://sanatogapost.com/2023/04/13/routine-water-tests-under-way-at-spring-ford-schools/ 
 
KDKA: Volunteers clean up Lake Elizabeth at 10th annual 'What the Muck'  
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/what-the-muck-lake-elizabeth-cleanup/  
 
Tribune-Review: Officials ponder how to dispose of 3 million gallons of water at Jeannette's former Fort 
Pitt Brewery 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/officials-ponder-how-to-dispose-of-3-million-gallons-of-water-
at-jeannettes-former-fort-pitt-brewery/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Sun-Gazette: Upcoming events offer ways to respect, honor, care for earth 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2023/04/upcoming-events-offer-ways-to-respect-honor-
care-for-earth/  
Lancaster Newspapers: 4 acres of woods catch fire in Caernarvon Township on Tuesday 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/4-acres-of-woods-catch-fire-in-caernarvon-township-on-
tuesday/article_5c7747dc-d8c2-11ed-be99-a7b567c421a1.html 
 
York Dispatch: Wildfire threat prompts Red Flag Warning amid unseasonably dry conditions 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2023/04/12/wildfire-threat-prompts-issuance-of-red-
flag-warning-in-york-county/70107918007/ 
 
Gettysburg Times: 'Red flag' fire warning issued 
https://www.gettysburgtimes.com/news/local/article_1db810e1-de00-5d55-b599-ccbb6727fea8.html 
 
WTAJ: Crews from multiple counties battling 1,000+ acre wildfire in Elk County 
https://www.wtaj.com/news/local-news/crews-from-multiple-counties-battling-100-acre-wildfire-in-
elk-county/ 
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https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/officials-ponder-how-to-dispose-of-3-million-gallons-of-water-at-jeannettes-former-fort-pitt-brewery/
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2023/04/upcoming-events-offer-ways-to-respect-honor-care-for-earth/
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2023/04/upcoming-events-offer-ways-to-respect-honor-care-for-earth/
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/4-acres-of-woods-catch-fire-in-caernarvon-township-on-tuesday/article_5c7747dc-d8c2-11ed-be99-a7b567c421a1.html
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/4-acres-of-woods-catch-fire-in-caernarvon-township-on-tuesday/article_5c7747dc-d8c2-11ed-be99-a7b567c421a1.html
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2023/04/12/wildfire-threat-prompts-issuance-of-red-flag-warning-in-york-county/70107918007/
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2023/04/12/wildfire-threat-prompts-issuance-of-red-flag-warning-in-york-county/70107918007/
https://www.gettysburgtimes.com/news/local/article_1db810e1-de00-5d55-b599-ccbb6727fea8.html
https://www.wtaj.com/news/local-news/crews-from-multiple-counties-battling-100-acre-wildfire-in-elk-county/
https://www.wtaj.com/news/local-news/crews-from-multiple-counties-battling-100-acre-wildfire-in-elk-county/


WFMZ: 'Flames coming down the mountain': Helicopter dumps water on brush fire in District Twp. 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/flames-coming-down-the-mountain-helicopter-dumps-water-
on-brush-fire-in-district-twp/article_71b967ba-d9b7-11ed-8d09-0776bb269cfb.html#tncms-
source=Homepage-Top-Stories 
 
 
 
Lancaster Farming: Shapiro and Redding Set Goal to Make Pennsylvania the Nation's Leader in Organic 
Gardening 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/organic/shapiro-and-redding-set-goal-to-make-
pennsylvania-the-nations-leader-in-organic-gardening/article_981e99d0-d975-11ed-b070-
a396ff8eb10f.html 
 
Daily Local: Big flames, raining embers in New Jersey Pine Barrens fire 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2023/04/12/big-flames-raining-embers-in-new-jersey-pine-barrens-fire/ 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: New Jersey forest fire that burned nearly 4,000 acres now mostly contained 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/wildfire-new-jersey-pinelands-jimmys-waterhole-lakehurst-
20230413.html 
 
Daily Local: Fire danger upgrade: red flag warning now for all of Pennsylvania 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2023/04/12/fire-danger-upgrade-red-flag-warning-now-for-all-of-
pennsylvania/ 
 
WTAE: 'I just want to apologize': Fire spreads in New Kensington while red flag warning in effect  
https://www.wtae.com/article/brush-fires-red-flag-warning-new-kensington/43583606  
  
Herald-Standard: Warm weather brings 'red flag' warning 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/warm-weather-brings-red-flag-
warning/article_00fe6c16-d974-11ed-85df-c7cad75bdf0d.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Pittsburgh region under red flag warning for fire dangers 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/weather-news/2023/04/12/fire-weather-watch-pittsburgh-
region/stories/202304120070 
 
Tribune-Review: Westmoreland eyes life after blight removal 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/westmoreland-eyes-life-after-blight-removal/ 
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